
   

 
 

D.B.E.S. welcomes our Future Kindergarten Super Stars! 
 

Mark your calendar and join us for an informational tour on one of the 
following dates: 

 

April 23rd     April 30th    May 13th   May 21st 
 

All tours begin at 9 am in the DBES front office. 
 

Learn why Deerfield Beach Elementary School will inspire, 
connect, and challenge your children! Meet us in the DBES front 

office at , where we will begin our tours.  Walk our beautiful 
campus and hear about some of the amazing things we have 

planned for next year! 
 
 

If you have a child who will be 5 years of age on or before September 1, 2021, we hope you will attend! 
Please contact the school if you need more information at 754-322-6100.   

You can also look for us on the Web at http://deerfieldbeachelem.browardschools.com. 
 

DBES is a Title 1 School 
 
 The School Board of Broward County, Florida, prohibits any policy or procedure which results in discrimination on the basis of age, color, disability, gender identity, gender 
expression, national origin, marital status, race, religion, sex or sexual orientation. Individuals who wish to file a discrimination and/or harassment complaint may call the 
Director, Equal Educational Opportunities/ADA Compliance Department at 754-321-2150 or Teletype Machine (TTY) 754-321-2158. 
Individuals with disabilities requesting accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act Amendments Act of 2008, (ADAAA) may call Equal Educational 
Opportunities/ADA Compliance Department at 754-321-2150 or Teletype Machine (TTY) 754-321-2158.  

http://deerfieldbeachelem.browardschools.com/

